
From: K Pierce
To: Berger, Jennifer - FS, AK
Subject: [External Email]phase out ANILCA cabins in Wilderness and leave its policy unchanged
Date: Monday, March 11, 2024 10:10:55 AM

You don't often get email from kpierc08@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

I believe that this is an important policy that needs to remain and continue to block permits for
unauthorized use of protected land.

K. Pierce
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